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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Online safety can be a bit of a minefield and many parents/carers have lots of questions of how 

they can not only keep their children safe but also let them enjoy the benefits the online world 

brings.  

 

We would like to share with you a special Question and Answer session for Parents and Carers 

provided by Lincolnshire Stay Safe Partnership with Dan Hawbrook, Online Safety Officer. Dan 

has previously delivered workshops to parents/carers and children within our academy trust, 

covering a range of e-safety topics.  

 

The free workshop ‘A Date with Dan – Q and A for Parents and Guardians’ will take place on 

Wednesday 7th December at 18:00-19:00. 

 

The session will cover whatever you want to know, whether that’s about specific apps, game 

ratings, parental controls or any other burning question.  If you are interested in joining this 

free session, then please register using the link below.  

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/a-date-with-dan-tickets-429589111597 

 

We do hope you find the session useful. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Alex Worrall 

E-Safety Leader 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/a-date-with-dan-tickets-429589111597

